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Host Q)ngregatlons
Bethlehem Presbyterian Church

Calvary Bible Church
Faith Chapel Wesleyan Church

First Presbyterian Church of Fairmount
First Presbyterian Church of Lambertville

Flemington Presbyterian Church
Our Lady of Lourdes Roman Catholic Church

Readington Reformed Church
Rockaway Reformed Church

Spruce Run Lutheran Church
St Paul Lutheran Church

Zion Evangelical Lutheran Church

Support Q)ngregatlons
Annandale Reformed Church

Baptistown Baptist Church.
Calvary Episcopal Church

Clinton Presbyterian Church
Clinton United Methodist Church

Cokesbury United Methodist Church
Episcopal Church of the Holy Spirit

Faith Chapel Weslyan Church
Fairmount United Methodist Church

First Unitarian Universalist Church

Flemington Baptist Church
Flemington Jewish Community Center

Gladstone United Methodist Church
Grace United Methodist Church

Immaculate Conception Church of Clinton
Kehilat Hanahar Jewish Community

Kirkpatrick Memorial Presbyterian Church
Lebanon Reformed Church

Lower Valley Presbyterian Church
Or Chadash-Reform Temple
Pottersville Reformed Church

Sergeantsville United Methodist Church
Solebury United Methodist Church

South Ridge Community Church
Stanton Reformed Church

St. Catherine of Siena Roman Catholic Church
St Elizabeth Ann Seton RC Church

St John the Evangelist Roman Catholic Church
St John Neumann Catholic Community

St Magdalen Depazzi Roman Catholic Church
St. Paul Lutheran Church

St. Phillip Episcopal Church
St. Thomas Episcopal Church

Thompson Memorial Presbyterian Church
Three Bridges Reformed Church

Whitehouse United Methodist Church
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Staff

Geleen Donovan, Executive Director
Donna Michelsen, Case Manager

Jerilyn Sawyer, Office Manager
Carmel Gettings, Case Manager

Interfaith Hospitality Network of Hunterdon County, Inc.
10 East Main Street, Flemington, NJ 08822

" "ephone:908-782-2490,Fax:908-782-4685,Email:ihnofhc@embarqmail.com

December 22, 2010

Rev. Sue Goodwin and Rev. Dan Lundquist
Grace United Church of Christ
18 Court Street
Flemington, NJ 08822

Dear Rev. Goodwin and Rev. Lundquist,

On behalf of the Board, Staff, and Guests of the Interfaith
Hospitality Network of Hunterdon County, we would like to thank
you for your generous donation of $500.00.

We believe that our program is making a difference in the lives of
the guests we serve. Your kind deed helps us to remind people in
need that they have not been forgotten. Thank you for supporting
our work.

We wish to state, herein, that no goods or services were received
by you in exchange for this contribution.

Sincerely,

Geleen G. Donovan
Executive Director
ggd:dm
cc: William Taylor I
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